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Year 4 – The Snowman, New Theatre, Peterborough  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 4 have been given the opportunity to watch and listen to the live performance of The Snowman at the New 
Theatre on Broadway, Peterborough on Tuesday 6th December 2022.  
 
All children must come to school in their full academy uniform with a waterproof coat as the children will be walking 
to the theatre. They will be leaving the academy at 9.30am and returning back by 12.00pm.    
 
There is no charge for this trip.                                                                                                               
 
Please fill in the slip below and return it to the class teacher by Monday 5th December 2022. 
  
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss Avery 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 4 – The Snowman, New Theatre, Peterborough – Tuesday 6th December 2022 
 
                                                                      

 
 
I give permission for my child………………………………………. to attend the school trip New Theatre, Peterborough to see 
the performance of The Snowman on Tuesday 6th December 2022. 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………(parent/carer)       
 
 
 

 


